
 
Fifteenth (15th) Annual “Walk to Remember” 
Blockhouse Pond, George H. P. Smith Park, Lewes, DE  

 

Sunday, October 13th, 2019 (Rain date October 20th) 
 

1:30 p.m. Registration, ~ 2 p.m. Walk begins, followed by Memorial Ceremony 
 

Sponsored by:  
Beebe Healthcare Perinatal Loss Support Services 

 
Join us for a half-mile walk in memory of pregnancy and infant losses. Participants will gather at 
Blockhouse Pond before the walk.  The walk will proceed along the paved walkway around the pond.  At 
the conclusion of the walk, a short memorial ceremony will be held to honor the memory of babies who 
have died through tubal pregnancy, miscarriage, stillbirth, neonatal, or infant death.  
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone: ___________________________ Email address: ________________________________ 
 
Name of infant in whose memory you are dedicating this walk: ____________________________ 
 
If parent, permission to print name in program book?  Yes ________  No   _________  
 
Please check: 
 
____ Parent who has experienced a loss  
 
____ Family/Friend of bereaved parents   
 
____ General Supporter 
 

Mail registration form to: 
Margaret H. Rollins School of Nursing 
c/o Terri Wyatt 
424 Savannah Road 
Lewes, DE 19958 
Fax: 302-645-3488 
For questions, call 645-3251 

 
Amenities:   A T-shirt that may be worn during the walk will be provided free of charge for all parents and  
  grandparents while supplies last (availability priority for those who pre-register). Family, friends,  
  & supporters may purchase T-shirts for $10.  Please indicate number of shirts desired and size:   
  ___ Child Medium ____ Adult Small ____ Adult Medium ____ Adult Large____ Adult X-large ____ Adult XX-large  
 
Call 645-3251 x5470 to let us know if you will need assistance or special accommodations to participate. 

Waiver and Release:  I hereby waive all claims against Beebe Healthcare and the City of Lewes, its affiliates, sponsors, personnel, and 
volunteers for any injury that I may suffer while participating in this event. I grant full permission for my photograph to be taken and used in 
conjunction with any promotional materials associated with this event. 
 
 
______________________________________________  ________________ 
Signature        Date 
 

Voluntary donations accepted to help offset costs associated with the “Walk to Remember” annual event.   
Checks may be made payable to Beebe Medical Foundation. All donations are tax deductible. Thank you! 

Walk to Remember 

 
October 2019 

Lewes, Delaware 
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